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Class 3 

Homework Challenges – Summer 2 Term 2024 
 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however 
children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, 
common exception words and maths/English homework that are set each week. 

Art – William Morris 

Create your own piece of 
William Morris inspired 
wallpaper with a printed 

pattern. 

 

Science – The Human 

body 

Create a labelled 

diagram of the heart and 

the circulatory system 

Or 

Create a fact file on 

blood – how we use it 

and what is in it. 

 

History –  
Y4Produce your own fact file 
on the great Plague and the 

Great Fire of London.  
 

Y5/6 – Create your own 
propaganda poster for the 
suffragettes, encouraging 

women to fight for the right to 
vote. 

 

RE – Judaism 

Create a poster showing 

some important beliefs in 

the Jewish religion. 

 

 

 

Geography – Local 
study 

Collect some data 
about your local area 

and show this in a 
graph. 

(If you collect data on 
traffic – let an adult know 

what you are doing) 
Which types of vehicle 

use your road? 
What types of houses 
are down your street? 

How much litter is 
present down different 

streets? 

 
 

French –  On va faire la fete! 
(we are going to a party) 
 
Create a menu for your 
perfect party saying all of 
the things you like (J’aime) 
And all of the things you 
don’t like (je n’aime pas) 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
The challenge homework is due in Wednesday 17th July. Please bring any completed challenges 
to school this half term as we would love to display them in the corridor. All parents and children are 
invited to the Homework Challenge Drop In after school on the Wednesday 17th July at 3.15pm. – 
so that you can see what your friends have produced!  
We thank you for your continued support. Mr Overton 


